
 COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
BOULEVARD PLANNING GROUP (BPG) 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE  
*** 7 PM, THURSDAY, MARCH 2, 2023 ***                                                      

  
 

The March 2nd Boulevard Planning Group’s meeting has been 
cancelled. Next meeting is currently scheduled for April 6th at the Back 

Country Community Resource Center’s Community Room 
 

Donna Tisdale, Chair 
619-766-4170 

Tisdale.donna@gmail.com 
Dated: 2-27-23 
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